
Appendix 2 – Victoria Police Comments 
 
The Victoria Police Department does not have any site-specific concerns with respect to this 
Producer Retail Store licence application. We would reply upon the existing fit and proper 
results through the LCRB and their background checks through the RCMP, and the community 
consultation process through the City of Victoria. The Victoria Police Department will not be 
conducting any further background investigation on the application from “Otoka Holdings Ltd.”, 
and their application for a Producer Retail Store application for 340 Mary Street, Victoria, BC, 
“Victoria Cannabis Company Farmgate”. 
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